
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

May 6, 2024 

This week we are learning about King Hezekiah.  This king of 

Judah lived during the time of the prophet Isaiah.  King 

Hezekiah was a believer in the true God, and when the 

Assyrians came to attack Jerusalem, he turned to the Lord in 

prayer, asking for help.  The Lord was faithful, and Jerusalem 

was saved.  Later in his life, Hezekiah became very sick and 

was told he would die.  Again, Hezekiah went to the Lord in 

prayer.  The Lord answered his prayer by healing his sickness 

and giving him 15 additional years of life to rule God’s 

people.  As we learn about King Hezekiah, we want to remember his example in our lives.  Any 

time we have troubles or worries, we want to go to the Lord in prayer, trusting that he hears 

and answers all our prayers. 

Singing in church: our preschool, kindergarteners, and first graders will be joining the Sunday 

School children and singing in the Sunday morning worship service on May 12. We ask you to 

please bring your child to the church basement by 9:45am so we can run through the song 

together and get lined up before church starts. We will sing towards the beginning of the service 

and then be excused to sit with families for the rest of the service. If you are not able to be there, 

please send me a written note ahead of time. Thanks! 

 

What is our next big school event? Track Day! Track day is coming up on May 17. This is a day 

when all of the students from K-8 do an assortment of track and field activities. It is a busy and 

fun day and needs lots of adult volunteers. Please consider signing up to help run different 

activities during the day. The k-1 activities include: jumping rope, throwing a ball, drop-kicking a 

ball, standing broad jump, running 400 meters, 50 meter dash, tossing a bean bag, throwing a 

frisbee, and a short distance zig-zag run.  Adult volunteers help with measuring or timing the 

students at each event. You can volunteer by signing up on the Sign-up Genius page on our school 

website (www.stjohnpeshtigo.org). Click on the “Sign-up Genius Tab” and follow the link to sign-

up.  

 

Field Trip: Our class is going on a field trip to the Farm Wisconsin Discovery Center on Monday, 

May 13. I sent a note about this giving more information last week. Please make sure to sign the 

permission slip and return it by Friday, May 10. Remember, your child will need to bring a packed 

lunch along. It should be a fun and interesting trip! 

 

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/


Kindergarteners This week the kindergarteners are learning about the letters Xx and Yy.  Superkid 

Hot Rod is in charge and has decided to have everyone make a fun project out of an empty box. 

The kindergarteners will read a story this week called, “The Big Box Fix-up” and find out what the 

different Superkids made from their boxes. 

 

Our first graders are learning about the ow sound (as in blow) this 

week. They will also be learning another batch of Memory Words. 

Their next spelling test will be on Friday, May 10. 

 

Hot lunch this week is sloppy joes. 

 

Let’s have a terrific week! 

Mrs. Myslik 

First Grade Spelling 

List: 

ow words: 

1. low 

2. blow 

3. grow 

4. slow 

5. snow 

memory words: 

6. warm 

7. walk 

8. once 

9. give 

10. done 


